
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE – REVIEW OF ROAD MANAGEMENT PLAN 2021 
 
Notice is hereby given that, pursuant to and in accordance with section 54 of the Road Management 
Act 2004 and Part 3 of the Road Management (General) Regulations 2016 (Regulations), Frankston 
City Council has completed a review of its Road Management Plan (RMP) and has prepared a report 
summarising the findings and conclusions of the review. 
  
The purpose of the review is to ensure the standards and priorities related to the inspection, 
maintenance and repair of roads remain appropriate and commensurate to Council’s ability to 
resource and fund the implementation of the RMP.  
 
At its meeting on 31 May 2021 Council received and noted the findings of the review and has decided 
that it will not amend its RMP at this time.  
 
The written report of the review is available for copying or inspection on Council’s website, 
www.frankston.vic.gov.au. 

 
Phil Cantillon 
CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 
 


